Minutes of MSB Meeting - 12 March 2025

Attendees

Attendees - Iain MacLean (chair), Julie Joyce, Rod Cummins, Trevor Wharton, Daryn Buckley, Liz Bennett, Larry Rushin, Pete Dutson, Shelley Dutson, Mike McGreish, James Brandon, Mark O'Hara, Colin Oliver, Mandy James, Jack Banner, Dan Jarvis

Apologies - Kirsty Bennett, Ian Eyres, Ian Hinley, Mike Wilmott, Lisa Lurring, Ollie Lurring, Dave Bennett, James Cullens, Harry Cullens, Steve Chappels, Paul Green, Timmy Gill, Grace Gill, Jon Chandley

lain welcomed everyone to the meeting.

There were no outstanding action points.

Treasurers Report - Rod confirmed that branch membership for this season is currently at 116.

Match tickets

Brighton (H) – 5 received
Bournemouth FA Cup – 3 of 14 requested
United (A)– 2 of 13 requested
Palace (H) – 2 received
Everton (A) – requested 8

Social update – tonight's meeting will be followed by a guiz celebrating the last 20 years.

Daryn asked for suggestions for future events. We are likely to convene for the AGM in the summer. Trevor suggested finding a venue and hiring inflatables – he had found a local company.

Jack B promoted a Stoke supporters' club event at the end March with Dickov, Goater, Weaver and Morrison.

Next meetings

6 April 4pm, Red Lion, ahead of United game at 4.30pm